
March 14, 2018 

Dear Mr. Hall, 

The American Society of Civil Engineers (ASCE), Sacramento Section is pleased to announce 
that the Sacramento River Joint Intake and Fish Screen Project has been selected as the 2017 
Outstanding Water/Wastewater Treatment Project of the Year. This is a tremendous 
accomplishment for the project team, your organization, and all project proponents. 

We would like to honor you, your team, and project proponents at the upcoming Sacramento 
Section Project Awards Banquet on Thursday, April 12th, 2018 at the Hilton Sacramento Arden 
West. We will provide a brief introduction to the project, after which point you may take a few 
minutes to describe your project and express any thanks you choose when accepting your award. 
A PowerPoint slide backdrop will be displayed when presenting the award which will include 
photos from the provided nomination, as well as information from the project description 
provided. If there are alternate photos or project highlights you would prefer, please e-mail Tony 
Quintrall at Anthony.Quintrall@ghd.com by Friday, March 30th. You are also invited to bring a 
poster-board display of your project to showcase during the event. Please provide your own easel 
if you elect to bring and display a poster-board. 

The dinner banquet is $100.00 per person, and reservations are requested by Friday, March 30th. 
To register, please use the registration link for the Outstanding Project Awards Banquet on the 
ASCE Sacramento Section website, www.asce-sacto.org. Social hour begins at 5:30 P.M., with 
the dinner and the evening's program starting at 6:30 P.M. 

Full tables are available for the event. In reserving a table, you will receive 9 seats for you and 
your guests, and generously provide 1 seat for a civil engineering student, Golze Scholarship 
Winner. 

One complementary award plaque will be presented at the banquet and will included the name of 
the Owner, Engineer of Record company name or Contractor’s name as provided on the project 
nomination form. Additional award plaques are available for purchase by March 19th. Each 
additional plaque will included a $100 fee, payable to the ASCE Sacramento Section. You may 
use the enclosed order form to place your order. 

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me directly. Once again, 
congratulations on this prestigious award. 

Sincerely, 
AMERICAN SOCIETY OF CIVIL ENGINEERS, SACRAMENTO SECTION 

Adam Killinger, P.E., G.E. Tony Quintrall, P.E.  
President  Senior Director 
ASCE Sacramento Section ASCE Sacramento Section 
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Phone & Fax:  916-961-2723 
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